
Christchurch Southern Motorway 
Stage 2 (CSM2)

WEEDONS ROAD INTERCHANGE TO OPEN
From late July 2019, a series of staged layout changes will take place to open the new 
Weedons Road interchange. 
•	 Weedons Ross Road/Weedons Road traffic will be diverted over the new bridge.
•	 Traffic movements on the northbound on and off-ramps will be unaffected.
•	 The southbound on-ramp will be unaffected.
•	 The southbound off-ramp will remain closed until the new southbound lanes of Main South Road open later in 2019.
•	 Further construction in this area will take place later this year including on Weedons Road from the roundabout through to  

Levi Road, and on the new roundabout at the intersection of Weedons Ross Road and Jones Road.

Please follow all on-site signage and drive to the conditions, as traffic management and temporary speed limits will be in place. 
The NZ Transport Agency would like to thank the motoring public for their patience during the construction of the interchange 
and surrounding areas.

MORE INFORMATION 
Please visit www.nzta.govt.nz/csm2 
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